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Summer 1                                    April 2021 
 

Astronauts 
 

 

Wow! Summer term already. Where has this year gone? I hope that 

you all had a restful Easter break and enjoyed plenty of chocolate.  

This half term our topic will be ‘Dinosaurs and Minibeasts’. Head 

over to the school website to find out more about our learning for this 

half term.  

 

I am very excited to continue working on our outdoor area. Our ‘Bug 

Hotel’ is complete, all we need now are some creepy crawlies to take 

up residency.  

 

We have been very fortunate to receive some great donations. A big 

thank you to Ben at Rouse Forestry, who took the time to cut us some 

log slices. These are a great addition to our Early Years area as they 

have so many uses. We can’t wait to share some photos of these in 

use. We have also been gifted a large piece of artificial grass which 

the children are loving! It’s great to have some greenery in our 

outdoor space.  

 

REMINDER: Please can we discourage children from bring in toys 

from home. It really is causing many arguments amongst children. It 

also creates upset children when things get lost or broken.  
 

 

Ms Eaton and the Early Years Team 
 
 

 

Weekly Events 

Reading - Reception 

Please remember to return 

reading books so that they 

can be changed. I’m sure 

that you are all reading 

plenty of stories at home but 

the reading books that are 

sent home link directly to 

the sounds that children are 

learning in phonics. This 

enables them to apply and 

practice sounds that are 

being taught. 

PE 

PE will continue on a 

Tuesday. If you have a child 

in Reception, please make 

sure they come to school in 

their PE kits. Nursery children 

will have the opportunity to 

join in with PE and are 

welcome to wear PE kits if 

they wish. 

 

 

 

Please Note 

If you have any worries or 

concerns, please speak to 

myself or another member 

of staff. 
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